
KENNETH GATTON
Kenneth Gatton, 82, of What

Cheer died Feb. 4, at Serenity,
Rouse Hospice in Oskaloosa
Services were Feb. 8 with buriai
in Rice Cemetery, What Cheer. ~
Kenneth Mlari Gatton was born s~

July 21, 1929 near What Cheer, ~
the son of Marvj~ and Grace ~
Wood Gatton. After he comple~d ~
gramm~~ school, Kenneth began
fanning ~in the What Cheer area.

Oh Jul~r 3, 195i, he was united
in man~age to Barbasa lean Jar~is
in Iowa City. To this union, two
son~s ‘wer&i,om ICefineth ~vas ex

fd?m. During his caree~ he s~1d
six ty-fou~. crops anä received
Iowa Corn Master’s back to back
as well as, an Iowa Soy Bean
Master’s Award.

Kenneth led by example
through hard work, honesty~,and
integrity. He treasui.ed his family,
farming, and fishing. He also en
joyed gardening and mushroom
hunting. Regar~~55 ofhow busy

‘he’-’was Kenneth atw~y~ mWde
~

‘fo befie~4 th~y’1eis
not aproblem, ifiteanbe’~ol;Jtd

He is preceded in death by his
parents, a brother Keith Gatton,
and his wife Barbara

Kenneth is survi4ed ~,y1 i4’o
sons: Mike (Cindy). G~tto~,of
What Cheer and Steve (Renee)
Gatton of Delta. Bis legacy,~fl~
be honored by six grandchjJ~~~.
Joe (Stacey) Gatton of Beacon,

‘Avery (Bethany)~~~0~ of New
Sharon Ben Gatton of’ What
‘Cheer, Sarah (Mike)’ Hughes of

I Oskaloosa, Courtney (flaufa)
Banks of Clinton, ‘Mo, ‘apd
Kendall (Liñdse~) ‘Gat~~ of
Harper Kenneth’s life ~.vas also
ble~s&d ~with seventee~ great
grandchii~~~
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